
Date: 2025-08-07
First Name: Raschel
Last Name: Harbison
Title: Na
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Kyle
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the
recently proposed redistricting maps in Texas. The
current proposals appear to prioritize partisan
interests over fair representation, diluting the voices
of communities—particularly communities of color—
that have contributed significantly to Texas’
population growth.

Redistricting should reflect the principles of
representative democracy: equity, transparency, and
accountability. Instead, these maps reinforce
gerrymandering tactics that fragment communities,
diminish electoral competitiveness, and undermine
public trust in the democratic process.

Texas is one of the most diverse states in the
country. Any redistricting plan must ensure that
historically marginalized communities have a fair
opportunity to elect candidates of their choice, as
required under the Voting Rights Act. Unfortunately,
the proposed maps fall short of this obligation and
appear designed to entrench power rather than
represent the people.

I urge you to reject any redistricting plan that
weakens voter influence through manipulation of
district lines. Texans deserve maps that are drawn
transparently, guided by data, and free from partisan
bias.




